
   

 

Policy 302 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE PROFESSIONAL GROWTH  
 
The Board encourages administrators to continue their professional learning by becoming involved in professional 
organizations, attending conferences, continuing their education, belonging to community organizations, attending 
and participating in District activities, and participating in other professional learning activities. 
 
Professional learning should be designed to meet the professional growth needs of administrators and should include 
local job-related growth opportunities as well as opportunities to attend workshops, institutes, and conventions outside 
the District.  School administrators are encouraged to continue their professional and personal growth, and to access 
opportunities and resources which are provided to them. 
 
Requests to attend professional meetings outside the District shall be submitted to the appropriate District-level 
administrator prior to attendance.  Eligibility to attend a professional meeting and the reimbursement of expenses 
incurred by attending any such meeting shall be determined in accordance with District policy.  
 
 
Code of Iowa:  §§ 279.8   
Iowa Administrative Code:     281, 12.7 
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